Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Infinite Source Communications Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 16, 2018, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Weston Branch Library, Multipurpose Room, 4205 Bonaventure Blvd., Weston, FL 33332
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation and its project partners are holding two informational meetings to discuss the opening of the new I-75 Express Lanes between I-595 in southwest Broward County to NW 170 Street in northwest Miami-Dade County. The second meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 17, 2018 at the Miramar Cultural Center, Arts Park, 2400 Civic Center Place, Miramar, FL 33025 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. The same information will be shared at both meetings.
Construction for the Express Lanes began in August 2014 and is anticipated to be completed in early 2018.
The meetings will begin as an informal Open House at 5:30 p.m. A formal presentation will begin at 6:30 p.m. Project maps and materials will be available for review. Staff will be available throughout the meetings to discuss the Express Lanes and explain to attendees how to use them.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Gerdy St. Louis, (954)548-2754.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting the 75 Express Project Office by phone at (954)548-2754 or email to gerdy@iscgroup.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact Gerdy St. Louis, (954)548-2754.

